
Message from 
the PTA

On Wednesday the children will be 
receiving a small gift from the PTA to 
say thank you again for your 
continued support throughout 2024.

We’ve had some great events this 
year Christmas quiz, winter disco, 
duck race plus lots of others.

We enjoy organizing these events and 
we hope you, your children and 
families enjoy it too but it also helps 
towards trips, coaches, school 
equipment plus lots more.

Still space for more volunteers in 
many ways!

We would like to wish you a 
very Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year.

See you in 2025!!!
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